
NIXDORF

27 February 2015

Dear Stowe team

We would like to express to our warmest appreciation for your unfailing service to us as
one of our key partners in South Africa. We greatly appreciate your efficiency &
professionalism.

We have taken on many challenges together in the last few years & you have been an
invaluable partner to us. Your NAMOS expertise is first rate & the way you have handled
the projects that we have been involved in have exceeded all expectation.

We are confident that you will continue with your excellent service & that our relationship
will continue for many years to come.

Again, thank you and we wish you all the best in your business.

Sincerely,

\\ George
'Business Development Manager
Wincor Nixdorf South Africa
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